Duke Power GOMPANY
PO BOX (W08
CHARLOTTE, N.O, 2842
HAL B. TUCKER TELEPHONE

VICE PRESIDENT (704) 7480
NECLEAR PROBUCTION

April 16, 1986

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Naclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. B. J. Youngblood, Project Director
PWR Project Directorate No. 4

Re: Catawba Nuclear Station, Unit 2
Docket No. 50-414

Dear Mr. Denton:

Attached are submittals required by License Condition No. 13 to the Catawba
Unit 2 Facility Operating License No. NPF-48. These submittals
specifically pertain to the TDI diesel engine requirements described in
items 8 and 9 of Attachment 1 to the license.

Very truly yours,

Hl Bk,

Hal B. Tucker
LTP:slb
Attachments

xc: Dr. J. Nelson Grace, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

NRC Resident Inspector
Catawba Nuclear Station
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